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The NSW Government is investing $723.3 million in health for the Tweed-Byron region, which includes construction of 
the new Tweed Valley Hospital. Health Infrastructure NSW has engaged ADCO to construct the multi-deck car park on 
the Tweed Valley Hospital campus. 

Delivery and installation of tower crane  
To ensure the safe delivery and installation of the tower crane on the site of the Tweed Valley Hospital multi-deck car 
park, ADCO have been granted an approval to work extended hours on Saturday 28 May 2022, from 6 am – 6 pm 
(weather permitting). 

What to expect 
A mobile crane, which will be used to install the tower crane, will be brought to site on Friday 27 May 2022. 

On Saturday 28 May 2022, the tower crane will arrive on-site in pieces on the back of trucks. No traffic delays are 
expected. 

Noise from the installation process is not expected to exceed standard construction noise. 

Keeping you informed 
We are committed to keeping the local community updated and informed about construction activities for the new 
Tweed Valley Hospital. 

We encourage you to register to receive works notifications at www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au or 
contact the project team for further information: 

General project enquiries 
Phone: 1800 992 634. Please select Option 2 from the menu. 

Email: tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au 

Website: www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au  

http://www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au/
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